ask Bobby to sheek this list against hers — and our selections because of mail settined.

The Mathematical Association of America

HARRY M. GEHMAN
Executive Director

LLOYD J. MONTZINGO
Associate Secretary



University of Buffalo Buffalo 14, N. Y.

March 2, 1962



Professor E. L. Canfield Department of Mathematics Drake University Des Moines, Iowa

Dear Professor Canfield:

Since your section is meeting in the near future, I am sending you a complete list of your members as of February 27, 1962. Also enclosed are the usual forms for reporting your newly elected officers and the time and place of your next meeting.

Professor Fred Ficken, the new Editor of the MONTHLY, is interested in finding good expository papers for the MONTHLY. Therefore, he would like to be included in your mailing list so that he will receive a copy of your program.

Sincerely yours,

LLOYD J. MONTZINGO Associate Secretary

LJM:rll Enclosures